\ AJoyful Journey — Celebrating More Than 50 Yeats of Sharing & Caring

Greetings!

| hope you had a chance to enjoy our first snow of the season. Our February meeting (on the
7th) will feature an interesting presentation on an organization that many of you did not even know
existed. The United World College located in Montezuma, NM has been a part of New Mexico
for 35 years now. Our presenters will be Jonathan Ehrlich the Vice President of the college and
Nancy Ellington the Assistant dean of students. Ellen Baker is the coordinator for this

program.
Our greeters for February are Winnie Hoeksema and Connie Goodwin.

Refreshments will be provided by Kathy and Margaret Bruch, Carol Ninkovich and Linda
Heath.

We will have a collection this month for school supplies for Placitas, Algodones, and
Bernalillo schools. Please check the handout provided by Jill Kennedy at last months meeting
for the specific supplies that are needed. Of course you can always give money . The schools
count on us at this time of year to help them serve their students. Your generosity is greatly
appreciated.

Chris Daul will be making a preliminary presentation about a minor change to the
bylaws.

I look forward to seeing you all at the meeting on February 7.

Linda Suydam, President.
Jardineros de Placitas



http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001AJ5ayEfeXoltbycuEY1Hci-Bki5iDMeom5eov7FTYgRGNCDgvtUSlKtVwVDo2dynn8gnu-bKch5m5Lnasr1f5L9-U1irIxTUmQ5l3dw9jTqqa7CRJc-rOyFzHo0ja0db62aoAtKC5TovkobD5H6laVBUu01MD7Kf_iu80VLxHbMpbCPhH2lz6w==&c=&ch=

